DOT Crews Could Finish Paving on Highway 105 Tomorrow
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Department of Transportation crews have been working today on paving a turning lane from
Highway 105 onto Willow Valley Road, and according to a spokesperson at the DOT
construction office, crews might finish the job tomorrow.

Crews must be out of the roadway by 3:00 today to allow rush hour traffic to flow. Crews will
most likely have to finish tomorrow. According to the DOT office, crews will not be allowed to

begin working until after 9:00 tomorrow morning.




